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· We have really enjoyed our topic of Chinese New Year and all the activities we have done for this. We have made lanterns, dragons, written food menus, tasted Chinese food, done some dragon dancing, and more! We have also looked a little bit about Pancake Day and Valentine’s Day – there has been a lot going on this week! On our Friday Zoom we have designed our dream pancake and practised some pancake flipping too – great fun!
· We have continued looking at representing numbers in Maths, matching numbers, and making pairs and dominoes. 
· We have worked really hard at our Phonics and can’t wait to learn some new sounds after half term! 
Zooms: Mon: 9:15am KS1 Worship, Weds: 1:30pm Live lesson, Friday: 10:45am Celebration Assembly
Our home learning for the first week back after half term will be online and available by the Monday we come back, for 22.02-26.02. Check back then for this! Don’t think about any more work until then!   
Our stars of the week this week are..
· School: Jake McGivern – always having a positive attitude towards his learning, and working hard in all of our classroom areas.
· Home: Ruby Clarke – for being really enthusiastic about our Chinese New Year topic at home, and for some amazing reading and writing!
Our star of the week at school will receive their certificate at school, our star of the week at home will receive theirs through the post! Well done everyone  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Well done again everyone for such a fantastic half term. I am so happy and proud to be a teacher of such a lovely, hard-working class – both the children and families alike.  Have a wonderful half term everybody. And remember – eat pancakes and REST!  Miss Lemmings. x
Next week… 
· After half term, our topic for the first week back will be “People Who Help Us”. We will be looking at different people who work hard to keep us safe – doctors, firefighters, dentists, postmen/women, lollipop men/women, ambulance, police, and more. We will think about their jobs, what they do, what equipment they need, what uniforms they wear, and how they help us.
· We will be looking at measurement in Maths, comparing height and length. 
· We will be learning new Phase 3 sounds in Phonics!

Hello Reception Children and Families!
I can’t believe it’s the end of half term already! Well done everyone for your continued support and hard work through this tricky half term. I have been extremely humbled and proud of all the hard work and support from learners and families both at school and remotely – you all deserve a lovely rest now! I am so impressed with how well everyone has adapted to this situation, and hopefully we will continue to do so for however long we have to! I can’t wait to have everyone back in school together as normal, but for now everyone is doing really well and I can’t thank you all enough.  I hope you all have a lovely half term, I’m hoping to go for some lovely walks with my dog (if it’s dry!!) and to make some yummy pancakes on pancake day! I can’t wait to see everyone back after for half term, but for now – WELL DONE everybody, and rest!  
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